

Lawfield Elementary School

PROUD SCHOOL OF HAMILTON-WENTWORTH DISTRICT SCHOOL BOARD

45 Berko Avenue Hamilton, Ontario L8V 2R3 **Phone:** 905.387.0062 **Fax:** 905.383.8833

PRINCIPAL: Chantal Lacroix www.hwdsb.on.ca/lawfield

EMAIL: lawfield@hwdsb.on.ca

April 24, 2018

Dear Parents, Guardians, and Caregivers,

Hamilton Police Service attended Lawfield Elementary School today. It was brought to our attention that a message containing a threat to our school was posted on a social media site.

Hamilton Police Service reviewed the situation, made contact with the individual who posted the message, and determined there was no threat to staff and students.

We continue to work with our school community to ensure students understand the impact these types of threats have on the school environment.

We want you to know that student safety is of the utmost importance. We thank Hamilton Police for attending our school. If you have any questions, please contact our school at 905-387-0062.

Sincerely,

Chantal Lacroix Principal

possibility. HWDSB